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COUNCIL MEETING Tuesday, Oct 9 at 6:30pm. 
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PRAYERS FOR CLUSTER G Each month of the year 
we are going to pray for a different cluster of our 
Eastern Washington-­Idaho Synod. During the month 
of October we are praying for Cluster G:  The South 
Central Cluster. It is composed of the following con-­
gregations: The Lower Columbia Basin or Grape 
Cluster.  It is composed of the following congrega-­
tions:  Christ Lutheran, Walla Walla;  First Lutheran, 
Kennewick;  First Lutheran, Pasco;  Lord of Life Lu-­
theran, Kennewick;  Pilgrim Lutheran, Othello.   
Thank you for your prayers. 
 
PREPARES stands for Pregnancy and Parenting Sup-­
port.  
this effort.  During the school year we will be collect-­

such as pacifiers, wipes, lotion, socks, onesies, etc.  
We are also looking for anyone interested in helping 
to mentor parents of young children. There will be a 
meeting in the Fall to further discuss the process. If 
you have any questions, please contact Diane Miller 
at 509-­338-­2276 or by e-­mail-­ dkmiller1992@century 
link,net   

 
FINANCIAL PEACE UNIVERSITY meets on  Thurs-­
day evenings. Jana Mathia is the leader of the class. 
The only cost is the course materials, which can be 
purchased at the following link for $99 https://
w w w . c o o r d i n a t o r c e n t r a l . c o m / s t o r e /
prodCCFPUMEMBER.html 
Here's what Jana has to say about the course: "This 
class was a life-­changer, sanity-­saver and blessing in 
my life. I have also seen the principals taught therein 
bring financial peace to others. If you do it perfectly, 
you will be golden. If you try and do it imperfectly, 
you can still have a better grip on your financial fu-­
ture. It is a nine-­week course." For more information, 
contact Jana at 509-­592-­7787 

Campaign News 

CAMPAIGN PRIORITIES -­ Since we now have a 
paved & lighted Parking Lot, here is the list of cam-­
paign projects in prioritized order: Repayment of 
Furnace Loan, Sealing of the Stucco, Youth Fund, 
Building Fund, Window Replacement, Part-­time staff 
position for a Faith Formation Director, The Endow-­
ment Fund (growing it to $25,000), Community Gar-­
den Fund, Basement Remodel, Future Roof Repairs, 
and a tithe to benevolences. Please note, if you des-­
ignate offerings for any of these funds, they will be 
directed into the general campaign fund unless the 
church office is notified otherwise. Thanks for your 
generosity. 

GROWING INTO GOD'S FUTURE CAMPAIGN 
has been off to a great start. We've collected 
$41,013.85  of the $148,140 committed.  
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Sep 2   16        
Sep 9   18      
Sep 16    20                         
Sep 23           
Sep 30         28  
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